
To the Legislative Assembly: 

 

 As a citizen of the State of North Dakota, I am reaching out to show my support for HCR  

 

3049.  Since the state does not in any way own a child the state has no responsibility for the  

 

education of a child.  That God given authority belongs supremely and chiefly to the parents.  As  

 

elected representatives, holding office only as elected by We the People, I am asking that you  

 

support HCR 3049.   

 

Sincerely,  

Jenna Bachman  


